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Press Release

STERLING, VIRGINIA  NOVEMBER 10, 2011 
EIT, LLC (www.eit.com) announces the opening of a second manufacturing facility in Danville,
Virginia. The new 60,000 square foot facility at the Cyber Park in Danville is the second facility in
Danville and fourth overall facility for EIT. The new facility increases EIT’s total facility space to
just under 200,000 square feet.

EIT’s new facility will focus on manufacturing of printed circuit board assemblies (PCBA). The
facility will also offer test, mechanical assembly and fulfillment services. The facility was designed
to be flexible and features an open floor plan, ANSI/ESD S20.20 compliant flooring and climate &
humidity control throughout the facility. EIT’s manufacturing services are supported by an
experienced engineering team that offers electronic, mechanical and design services.

Joe May, Chairman and Founder of EIT, LLC considers this expansion to be “critical in our effort
to continue the superior service we provide to our customers.”

David Faliskie, President of EIT, LLC, commented “We are very proud of our Danville operations.
Our team in Danville has demonstrated the willingness and capability to handle new and greater
challenges. This expansion is a natural progression in EIT’s development and we are very
pleased with our progress in Danville”.

EIT will hold an open house and dedication ceremony on November 18, 2011 for the new Danville
facility. EIT, in its 35th year of operations, first opened a facility in Danville in 2005. The current
Danville facility will be used to support EIT’s cabling, wire harness, machining and sheet metal
operations.

EIT, headquartered in Sterling, VA provides electronic manufacturing and engineering services for
a wide variety of customers. For more information, please contact Jim Raymont at 703-478-0700.

Exterior and Interior view’s of EIT’s new facility in Danville  


